                       The Evers & Co. March 2015 Real Estate Report
The close-in Washington D.C. Metro area saw a 14.4% increase in dollar volume of sales over March of last year, which is the first big increase in sales in many months. For buyers and sellers, it seems that the spring market has finally begun. The other notable increase was in average price, which has been flat in all areas for months, but showed a 4.7% increase in the District in March.  For many reasons the District has been the economic leader in the close-in jurisdictions. Besides being the darling of millennials, Washington D.C. is flourishing with new restaurants- always a sign of prosperity- a good public transportation system, and relative to New York and San Francisco, real estate that is still relatively affordable.

In her recent “State of the District”  report, Mayor Muriel E. Bowser stated that the District was the economic engine of the area, and that it would continue to grow, even adding a streetcar system to enhance public transportation, both to the H Street corridor and to Georgetown.  We can see the effect of both growth and confidence in the area reflected in the strong sales numbers that the District has shown for the past several years.
*Statistics are taken from the MRIS ( Metropolitan  Regional Information System) for three areas: Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Northern Virginia.

